Nicor Gas OFO Cap Removal Notice

February 28, 2023
The weather forecast and system conditions for the Nicor Gas territory are returning to normal allowing Nicor to manage normal receipt totals. Thus, Nicor Gas will be removing the pipeline cap limits to Nicor Gas city gate effective the Gas Day of Thursday March 02, 2023. 
Please note, that while the caps are being lifted in response to anticipated higher system demand, Nicor Gas continues to monitor operations closely and may need to reinstate caps if nominations dramatically increase or the weather again turns warmer.

HUB injection and withdrawal requests may be submitted for consideration.
All shippers are encouraged to frequently monitor the Nicor Gas Bulletin Board for updates.

